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April 30, 2003 
 
To: James Singleton 
 San Mateo County Planning and Building Division 
 Mail Drop PLN122, 455 County Center 
 Redwood City, CA 94063 
 650.363.1850 - FAX: 650.363.4849 
 
re: PLN2003-00126: Lot Line Adjustment and Coastal 

Development Permit Exemption between 4 parcels at 566 
Miramar Drive (east of Highway 1) in Miramar.  
APN(s): 048-072-160, 170, 180 & 190. 

 
 
James: 
 
The MidCoast Community Council Planning and Zoning Committee has continued this item until our 
regular meeting of May 21, 2003. The applicant is out of town and there is some research to be done on 
the proposed configuration that will need his assistance. The item was continued with the consent of the 
applicant’s agent, Judy Taylor. 
 
Thank you for your help, and please keep us informed of any further developments, redesigns, hearings, 
approvals or appeals concerning this application. 
 

  
 Chuck Kozak 
 Chair, MCC Planning & Zoning Committee 
 PO Box 370702 
 Montara, CA 94037 
 650.728.8237 (home) - 650.996.8998 (mobile) - cgk@montara.com 
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